
Village of Cement City
Planning Meeting Minutes

October 10, 2024 7:00 p.m. Village Hall Planning Meeting

In attendance was Karen V., Rob W. Dustin B. and Myself.

We did go over some additional changes to the Master Plan including

adding the fact that the Village has just recently been included in a recreation plan

that is filed with the MDNR allowing us to file for grants that were out

of our reach before. There were a few other small changes to the verbage used

in the master plan that could affect our consideration for other funding as well.

These changes were proposed by Mell Cure, The Planning Committee reviewed

and approved them. The changes have been made and are included in the file attached.

Rob Williams did let us know that this would be his last planning committee meeting.

We thanked him for his many years of knowledge and service on this committee. He will be missed.

We scheduled our next regular meeting for Monday January 13th, 7:00PM.

--

Thank You,

Thomas Polyblank


